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11th February 2019.
Dear Parent/Carers,

Year 2 will be visiting the Central Library on World Book Day, Thursday 7th March, where we will be visiting Blodwen Dragonsblood; cousin to Professor McGonagall and expert in the care of magical creatures. Blodwen will be bringing with her a mysterious story filled suitcase and encouraging children to create and write about their very own magical creatures.

The children will be given a worksheet, these can be taken home to complete and returned to school when completed. The council will choose a winner who will receive a Harry Potter Themed Prize and certificate. 

The Library/Council would like to share the children’s work on their social media pages.  They will ensure no names or personal details are shared.  If possible they would like to share photographs of the World Book Day events and prize winning presentations on their social media pages. Please could you complete the photo consent form and return prior to the visit, forms must be handed in by Friday 1st March, if a consent form is not returned we will assume that you do not wish for your child to be in any photographs.
Thank you for your support.

Mrs. Hume. 
Class teacher.

